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Colaba-Bandra-SEEPZ Metro-3 Corridor

MMRC announces the appointment of Director (Planning & Real Estate Dev./NFBR)
& Director (Systems and O&M)

Mumbai, June 16, 2023: Mumbai Metro Rail Corporation (MMRC) announced the
appointment of Mr. R. Ramana as Director (Planning & Real Estate Dev./NFBR) and Mr.
Rajeev as Director (Systems and O&M).

Mr. Ramana has over three decades of experience in Urban Planning, Traffic, Transport
and Regional Planning, Finance, and Implementation of Infrastructure and urban highway
projects. Mr. Ramana has worked as Executive Director (Planning), MMRC for around 9
years handling implementation of Line-3, land acquisition, Rehabilitation & Resettlement,
Environment, and intermodal integration. He was a key member in the planning of
Mumbai Metro Master planning, Detailed Project Reports (DPRs) and implementation of
specific corridors of Mumbai Line 2 & 3 and also shouldered responsibility as Member in
High Court committee, held several public consultation processes and External Examiner
at lIT Bombay.

Mr. Rajeev started his career with Indian Railways in the year 1995 holding various
important positions for over 20 years until February 2016. He has over three decades of
experience in Railways and Metro Rail System, having knowledge of Rolling Stock,
Overhead Traction, Power Supply, E & M etc. In the past Mr. Rajeev has also worked for
5 years as Dy. Chief Vigilance Officer (Electrical), Central Railway. He then joined MMRC
in March 2016 as General Manager (Rolling Stock) and later took charge as Executive
Director (Rolling Stock), MMRC heading the department of Rolling Stock, Depot Plant &
Equipment & Operations of MMRC and handling various other responsibilities. (Ends)
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